CORNELL UNIVERSITY

ITHACA, NEW YORK

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 30, 1965

My dear Mr. Donovan:

I am delighted to have the honor of sending you the enclosed certificate, commemorating your attendance at the fiftieth reunion of the Class of 1915.

All of Cornell joins me in deep appreciation for your active and continuing loyalty to your Alma Mater. Our personal and very grateful thanks.

James a. Custains

Mr. Joseph R. Donovan 24 Brookline Avenue Albany, New York



CORNELL UNIVERSITY

PRESENTS TO

JOSEPH R. DONOVAN

THIS CERTIFICATE IN GRATEFUL RECOGNITION OF

FIFTY YEARS

OF LOYALTY AND DEVOTION TO CORNELL

JUNE 1965

PRESIDENT